
 

 

18th January 2016 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

Parents & Carers Meeting 
Rewards-based Behaviour Policy and New House System 

 
We’d like to invite you to a meeting for parents and carers where we’ll be providing information about 
our new rewards-based behaviour policy and the ‘house’ system being introduced. 
 
The meeting will taking place at 3.45pm – 4.45pm on Monday 25th January 2016 in the school hall. We’ll 
also be answering any questions you may have about these new initiatives. 
 
We hope to see you there. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Jen Beech (Operational Behavioural Lead) & Kathryn Whalley (Rights Respecting Ambassador) 
 
 
 

 


